Quicksilver Agility Club
General Meeting
Oct 11, 2010
Called to order at 7:05 pm.  In attendance: The Board--Beverly Mobley, Cathie Rossman, Denise Terry, Chris Vaught, Jenny Haas
Treasurer’s Report: $3521.57 in checking.  $505 in savings.  Denise to be reimbursed for the cost of the screen printing on the Demo shirts. Bev paid for her Demo shirt.  New member check arrived.

Secretary’s Report: Welcome new member Jennifer Hoover from Wellington.  We received the small trailer registration notice from DMV.  Will not re-register the small trailer at this time.

Old business: CPE wrap up: semi final net profit $256.59.  Waiting for refunds from the parks – should be a couple hundred dollars more.  Jenny to follow up with Dixie at the Parks dept.  We did a very good job containing expenses.  Cathie would like to acknowledge the members who donated pizzas for the workers lunch. She’ll gather the names for posting to the website and announcing at the Christmas Party.

Awnings for sale: Looking to schedule a work day before the snow flies too heavily to inventory the parts for the big awnings so they can be sold.  

Election: Carrie to mail ballots.  Anyone interested in a position on the 2011 board should contact Carrie Dempsey pronto. Results will be announced at the November 8 meeting.
Awards/Danglers:  Cathie to send out info on plaques for new members and danglers.  One plaque (with a nice plexiglass space for your dog’s picture and his call name on a brass plate) per member per lifetime.  One dangler free per year – does not need to be specific to agility.  Additional danglers and/or plaques are available for purchase.  Cori will send out info on the End of Year certificates.  Gather your Nov 1, 2009 – Oct 31, 2010 accomplishments.  Does not need to be specific to agility.

Christmas Party:  Monday Dec 13 at the Nugget.  $15 for members and $20 for guests.  Invites will be sent at the beginning of November.  Must RSVP and prepay for dinner so the club doesn’t absorb the no shows. There is a new banquet manager at the Nugget.  Hoping he won’t charge us for the 25 person buffet minimum.  Last year we had 19 paid dinners.  Shopping day set for Black Friday – November 26.  Carrie, Jenny and Chris to shop for member gifts.

USDAA:  Two judges booked.  Cherie Wittenberg from Texas for the Masters ring and Rob Bardenett from Utah for the Starters ring.  May date in flux.  Chris will check with Karey K for the calendar.  We might go back to Mothers Day.  2010 was an experiment in changing the date and it didn’t seem to net any more competitors.  Also Chris to ask Karey K if she’d like to be secretary again since KAREY YOU DO SUCH A WONDERFUL JOB AT IT!!!!!  ( 

Next meeting is November 8.  6pm for the Board Meeting, 7pm for the General meeting.  Jenny booked the meeting room.  Bring your calendars as the 2011 First of Meeting of the Year will be scheduled.  

Meeting adjourned at 8:00 pm. 

